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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

Term 2 
 

Week 2 

10th May 

Mother’s Day 

Stall 

 

Week 3/4 

14th—21st 

May 
 

NAPLAN 

15th May 

Governing 

Council Meeting 

 

Week 6 

7th June 

Pupil Free Day 

 

  
 
 

 

 

Parking around Schools 

As parents and caregivers we have a great responsibility to ensure  

children stay safe in school zones.   We also play a key role in educating 
children about road safety. 

Here are 5 helpful tips for safety in school zones: 

1. Allow enough time to take your child to the school gate safely and 
without rushing. 

2. Always observe parking signs and speed limits. 

3. Talk about signs and traffic lights with your child. 

4. Teach your child to cross the road using the ‘stop, look and listen’. 

5. Park a few streets away and walk your child to school. 

Leadership News  

Learning Club 
 
Thank you to all of our students that are continuing to participate in or 
have joined the Learning Club run by the Smith Family on Tuesday        
afternoons. We have had so much  interest that we have had to create a 
waiting list until the Smith Family have been able to source more         
volunteers and accommodate larger numbers. Families will be contacted 
that have been placed on the waiting list in Week 3.  
 

In  the meanwhile, we will not be taking any more expressions of interest 
until we have the  capacity to do so.    The Smith Family have asked that 
I give the following information out to our school community if there are 
any parents or caregivers that might like to volunteer.  
Please see the details below… 
 

Jacqui Simpson 
Student Well-Being Leader 



 



  

 

 Hello from Caroline—Pastoral Care Worker  
 
 

Let me introduce you to Rob (standing), who is our new volunteer from       
Kickstart for Kids at breakfast club Tuesday and Friday mornings.     
He started last term and came at a good time to help out while I   
needed to take a few weeks off.  Please know that you are all welcome 
to visit breakfast club for toast, fruit, yogurt, eggs and cereal, before 
school Tuesday and Friday. 
 
Zac is also pictured and has been a big help to us for a few years now.    
Breakfast club is supported by Kickstart for Kids, Parafield Gardens 
Uniting Church and Foodbank at Clovercrest Baptist Church and The 
Pines School, to support families and provide students with a place to 
feel valued and get a sense that they belong.  
 
See you around  
Caroline Stevens     

Rooms 3 & 4 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Rooms 3 and 4 have been exploring book making. We have been discovering features that 

authors put into their books such as title, author’s name, detailed illustrations, ellipses, big 

and bold writing and so much more. It has been great to see their confidence grow in their 

ability to see themselves as five year old writers. This buzz for writing has also been seen 

when we read to the children and they are excitedly pointing out the features they have 

been taught. Here are some of our busy little authors creating books about their holidays. 

 



 

KIDS TAEKWONDO  

Resilience & Confidence 
Respect for Self & Others 

Self Control & Self Discipline 

  
TERM 2 enrolments open now 

Various Locations - New Beginners Welcome 
  

        Children can start at the age of 5 

        Experienced, qualified, DCSI approved Instructors 

        Olympic Sport 

        Sport Voucher Welcome 
  

Email: info@worldtaekwondo.com.au 

Ph: 0412 909 500  or 0412 965 905 

mailto:info@worldtaekwondo.com.au

